Monigue Eade

From: Vicki Thomson INIEGINGNN

Sent: Sunday, 14 July 2019 9:47 PM

To: submission Mailbox

Subject: Support of removal of freedom camping sites within Gore Bay
Hello

I support the decision to remove freedom camping sites within Gore Bay. Thank you for listening to our
submissions.

Regards

Vicki & Bryce Thomson




